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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 3:01 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Heidi Siegel, Village Manager, Village of Biscayne Park (Ethics Training)  INQ 15-141

INQ 15-141 Siegel 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 2:05 PM 

To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE); Perez, Martha D. (COE) 

Subject: INQ 15-141 Heidi Siegel, Village Manager, Village of Biscayne Park 

 

Diana Walker, Assistant to Heidi Siegel, Village Manager for the Village of Biscayne Park, inquired regarding whether the 

City Manager would be required to complete ethics training under County or State requirements.  I informed her that 

County ethics training requirements applied to County employees, not municipal employees.  Municipal elected officials 

are required under both County ordinance and State law to receive ethics training, as well as advisory board 

members.  Municipal managers would not be required to receive ethics training, although it is always advisable that they 

attend ethics training together with their elected officials. 

 

Joseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. Centorino    
Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


